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Better Never Stops

13/4/16
Dear Parents and Carers,

| am pleased to inform you that, following a rigorous recruitment process, Mr Guy
Walsh has been appointed as the new Head Teacher of Denton CP School.

An interview panel, consisiting of six governors and an advisor from the Local Authority,
appointed Mr Walsh. Three candidates were interviewed and the process was
extremely thorough.

Mr Walsh will become Denton's Head Teacher in September 2016. He is delighted to
have been appointed and is committed to leading our school on the next stage of its
journey. He is looking forward to working closely with staff, pupils, governors and of
course you, our parents and carers, in order to secure an exciting future for Denton CP
School.

Yours faithfully,

Mr George Bishop
Chair of Governors




